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MVSUA General Meeting 
February 9th 2020 

Western View Center 5:30pm 
 
President: 
 

• Welcomed everyone and gave small introductions/experience in softball 
• We need more umpires so if you have a friend bring them along 

 
Treasurer: 
 

• Accounts Balances as of 2/9 
o General Fund = $892.34 
o Payroll = $2,884.74 
o Savings = $10,485.40 

• The board is working out to fix the mileage issue at the end of the year and get officials paid on 
their checks for mileage.  

• As for Dues members will be notified later of how much we will charge this year 
 
Commissioner: 
 

• 2/3 of the high school schedules are already in and John will be contacting schools to get the 
rest of them.  

• Please register and take the test so he can assign you  
• Please complete your ICA before the first games of the year. There is a digital version online if 

you prefer a paper copy please let Rylan know. 
• OCEP will be in Portland and is TBA 

 
New Business: 
 

• The membership was informed of standing rule changes the board had made over the summer 
and those changes will be posted on the website if members are curious. Rylan highlighted the 
major ones in the meeting.  

• John working in emergency purposes only voted on by the membership vote was unanimous to 
approve. 
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Committees: 
 

• Championship committee will consistent of Edward Trudell, Rick Booth and Sheryl Woodward 
• Banquet and Election are TBA if you wish to volunteer and help out please let Edward know 

 
Training: 
 

• Adam went over the rules for 2020 that PowerPoint is posted onto the website 
 

 


